Kelly Maria

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 5:08 PM

To: Kelly Maria

Subject: FW: Please prohibit genetically engineered salmon in Cregon

From: Rodney Wittner

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 5:05:43 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time {(US & Canada)
To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Please prohibit genetically engineered salmon in Oregon

Dear Members of the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee,
This is a no-brainer. In one simple word, NO!

Genetically modified fish is not an acceptable practice. Please, do not let cur wild fish stocks get polluted with GMO fish.
This is an error you, and we, will regret forever. Think about this logically and you will agree.

Regards,
Rodney Wittner

Sincerely,

Rodney Wittner
West Richland, Wa
99353



